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Report of the Town Manager 
March 9, 2020 

 

1. Financial Updates-  

a. There are no financial updates this week. 

 

2. Personnel Updates-  

a. John Vanderhamm, an Equipment Operator for Public Works broke his foot 

off duty and will be out for six weeks.  Former Equipment Operator Mike 

Breau has been hired as a temporary Equipment Operator for approximately 

one month to fill the opening. 

  

3. Project Updates-  
a. There are no project updates this week. 

 

4. Miscellaneous Updates – 

a. Senator Gobi and Representative Zlotnik reached out recently seeking a list of 

projects to include in the upcoming Transportation Bond Bill filed by 

Governor Baker.  I proposed including the extension of Commerce Drive at 

$1.5 million, sidewalk improvements to address ADA noncompliance at 

$500,000 and the Blair Square roundabout at $1.5 million. 

b. I, along with members of the Police and Fire Departments, participated in the 

Read Across America Day on Friday, February 28th at the Memorial School. 

 


